
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s happening at Curdworth… 
This week leaders carried out pupil voice, learning  
walks and book looks in Maths across the school.  
This monitoring celebrates the great school improve- 
ments we are making and helps identify where we should  

be focusing on next, to be even better. Here are some 
of the comments children made about their maths 
learning at Curdworth…  

Rhys – I’ve made progress in “times tables because at 
the start of the year I was on 3s every week but now 

I’m on 12s.”  
Willow – I get help in maths because “sometimes you guys go round 
and while we’re still working you tick them. When you say ‘Look at 
that again’…I know I got that accidentally wrong and when I don’t 
hear that I know I can keep going because I’m doing good.” 

Ivie-Mai – I am challenged in maths “because it’s really tricky and 
when we make mistakes it’s alright and we can learn from them”. 

Ostap – We know what we are learning because “at the start the 
teacher explains what we are learning about this week.” 
Charlotte – enjoys maths…”it’s fun to learn. It’s quite challenging and 

when you have a challenge you want to succeed in it.” 
SATs  

Next week sees the start of KS1 SATs month and the KS2 SATs take 
place.  
Year 2 children will be undertaking their assessment in their normal 
learning environments over the next 2-3 weeks.  
Year 6 will complete all 6 papers over the 4 days in test conditions 
following the national timetable. The Year 6 children have been 
practising for these assessments and working incredibly hard all year, 
acting on feedback given by class teachers and teaching assistants to 
further improve and embed knowledge. These assessments do not 
define the amazing progress and learning they have achieved, but 
merely an opportunity to show off the incredible achievements 
they’re making. I know they will be amazing and will try their absolute 

best. ❤️  

Have another lovely bank holiday weekend, 🇬🇧                Mrs Kang 

😊  

2023 
8th May – Extra Bank Holiday 

9th-12th May – Year 6 SATs 
16th May – Year 5/6 football 

tournament 
18th May – Year 1/2 class assembly 

22nd May – Sports Day 
25th May – Sports Day back up 

 
Half Term: 29th May – 2nd June  

 
5th June Y4 Multiplication Check 

begins  
8th June New Rec 2023 Intake 

meeting 

Happy Birthday! 

Will, Olivia, Teddy H & 
Ismael   

 

 
1st Ford 266 

2nd Vauxhall 259 
3rd Jaguar 224 
4th Rover  222 
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Curdworth represent in Dodgeball… 
                            Last week, some of the year 3/4 children played     
                            against 7 schools in a dodgeball competition. The   
                            children showed excellent perseverance and  
                            determination when playing their games. They scored  
                            many points to get them into 5th place. 
                            Well done to the year 3/4 dodgeball team!  Miss Harris 
 

Times Table Rock Stars!  
Winners of this weeks competition are….. 

☺ YEAR 6! ☺ 
Special WELL DONE to 

VICTOR, TEDDY H & OSTAP! ☺  
Who will take the lead next week…? 

ATTENDANCE STARS 

School Target: 97% 

School Actual: 97.4%         

Best Year Group this week… 

Year R, 3, and 4 

   100%      

  


